
Sayers, Margery

From: Natasha S <nlshangold2014@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 1:33 PM

Subject: [SUSPECTED SPAM] Please Support CB13-2021 The Plastic Reduction Act

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Good afternoon,

Please Support CB13-2021 The Plastic Reduction Act

Thanks Always,

Natasha Shangold

8937 Skyrock Ct, Columbia, MD 21046


